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Invitation to Meeting for Finance and Fiscal Affairs Committee Chairs  

 

3 February 2012 

Dear Chairmen, 

 

It gives us great pleasure to invite you to the meeting for Finance and Fiscal 

Affairs Committee Chairs, which will be held  during the Danish EU-

Presidency. 

 

The meeting will take place on Monday 19 March to Tuesday 20 March at the 

Christiansborg Palace.  The meeting will focus on financial and fiscal issues 

including the financial transaction tax, the multiannual financial framework and 

parliamentary control of the new Budget Pact. 

 

We kindly ask you to register your participation in the meeting by filling out the 

registration form at the following website: 

http://folk.eventbird.com/static/register3.html before 24 February 2012. We 

also ask you to return the included hotel registration form directly to Copenha-

gen Strand Hotel, copenhagenstrand@arp-hansen.dk before 3 March 2012. 

 

We enclose the draft agenda as well as practical information concerning the 

event. 

 

Additional information concerning this meeting and all the meetings held as 

part of the parliamentary dimension of the Danish Presidency is available on 

the following website: www.presidency.dk. Questions regarding the meeting 

can be sent to eu2012@ft.dk. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Copenhagen. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Marianne Jelved    Gitte Lillelund Bech 

Chairman of the Finance Committee Chairman of the Fiscal Affairs Committee 

 

Contact 

Mongin Forrest 

EU Coordinator 

Dir. tel. +45 3337 3342 

mongin.forrest@ft.dk 

eu2012@ft.dk  
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